Respect Share Determined Passionate Successful

Parent Information Sheet — Thursday 3rd February 2022

Attendance

Whole School Attendance Week Ending 28.01.22
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Our target for the academic year is 95.7%. Look at the graph above to see how your child’s class is
performing. The average attendance last week was 90.31%, which is a decrease of 0.41% on the
previous week. You can see from the graph which classes have been impacted by Coronavirus.
Congratulations to Class 16 who achieved full attendance last week.

NSPCC Number Day 2022
Tomorrow, Friday 4th February, we will be supporting the NSPCC by wearing non-uniform to school. We

are suggesting a donation of £1 with all money raised going to the NSPCC charity. On the day, children
will complete some fun maths activities in school related to the Number Day 2022.

Congratulations

On behalf of everyone at the school, | would like to offer huge congratulations to our former pupil
Morgan Lloyd. Morgan has been selected in the Wales U20s squad for the game against Ireland on
Friday night. I’'m sure you will all join with me in wishing Morgan every success. Pob Iwc Cymru!

Dogs
Please aware that dogs should not be brought onto school premises under any circumstances. | have

received complaints about people with dog’s blocking the foundation phase entrance in the morning. If
you walk to school with a dog, please stand back from the gate to allow pupils to access the entrance.
We have a number of pupils who are afraid of dogs. Thank you for your cooperation.

Dinner / Trip Money

Please ensure that all dinner and trip money sent into school is in an envelope clearly marked with your
child’s name and class.
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School Gates

The school gates are open in the morning from 8.35am — 8.50am. The gates will be locked promptly at
8.50am and any child arriving at school after this time should report to the main reception.

Safer Internet Day

Tuesday 8th February is safer internet day. On this day there is an on-line session which parents can
join called ‘Your guide to gaming’. The session will give you information on things such as - How much
is too much gaming? How can | tell if games are suitable for my child? The session will be live between
4.30pm and 5.00pm and you can join using the link below:

https://youtu.be/4keZKmxIUSA

Mr C George Mr G Jones
Headteacher Chair of School Governors
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